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Date: 04/29/2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian,
Meningitis vaccine is required for all students entering the 12th grade.

Your child requires 2 doses, (or 1 dose if they received their first vaccine at 16 years of age or older). 

Please contact your child’s pediatrician and arrange for the administration of the vaccine prior to the start of school. 

We want to avoid any unnecessary exclusions from school for next year and allow participation in the athletics program, (if they so choose). 

Thank you for your cooperation.


Sincerely, 
Dr. Ammir Rabadi 
Chief Medical Physician
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